
AUDIOLOGIST WANTED 

The Hearing Clinic is a family owned and operated, full service audiological clinic in 
Barrie, Ontario. Here at The Hearing Clinic we pride ourselves on our exceptional patient 
care.  We are currently seeking an experienced Audiologist to cover vacation time in our 
fast paced office who will share in our dedication to patient care.  The right candidate 
would also have the potential of a one day a week opening in the future of our clinic. 

If you wish to join our team please send your resume to
Dino Dell’Orletta, B.Sc., M.Cl.Sc., Audiologist

at dinohearing@gmail.com 

The Hearing Clinic 
121 Wellington St. West, Suite 210

Barrie, Ontario 
L4N 1L4 

P: 705-737-5555   F: 705-737-5751 
www.thehearingclinicbarrie.com 

A division of Dell’Orletta Audiology Professional Corporation 
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